
FIELD TRIP REPORT OF THE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE, 
PATKAI CHRISTIAN COLLEGE (AUTONOMOUS)


The Department of Environmental Science conducted a field trip to the Nagaland Zoological 
Park for the MSC 3rd Semester Environmental Science students on 7th December 2021 as part of 
their curriculum.


The students were to present a report of the field study including observations made, information 
and data collected and analysis of the data and implications of findings and suggestions for 
improvement together with comments. Below are shown some of the images of the trip.
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